
Participation in Federal Programs 
ATTENTION:  Private and Private Non-Profit Schools within the Brazos ISD District 
Boundary (includes Non-profit facilities for the Neglected and Delinquent). 
  
You may be eligible to participate in services through federal programs.  Please contact 
your local school district regarding participation in the planning and receipt of services 
through federal programs.  Contact the district no later than Friday, June 2, 2017. 
  
Brazos ISD Federal Programs 

Coordinator:    Teresa Ressler 
   P.O. Box 819 
  Wallis, TX  77485 
  979-478-6070 
  Tressler@brazosisd.net 


